
 

Fayetteville Country Club 
July 2017 Newsletter 



July 4th Weekend 



Welcome New Members! 

Michael & Lisa Stennett 

Tom & Kristin Hayes 

Collin Sanders 

Ben & Christine Clark 

Chadd & Lisa Claybrook 

David & Donna Stewart 

Matt & Kelly Duffy 

Will & Natalie Sneed 

Peter & Christine Hartman 

Jordan & Marissa Korss 

Follow us on: 

 Instagram & Facebook 

Search Fayetteville Country Club 
 

**Send us any pictures of you and 
your family enjoying the club.  Also, 
any birth announcements, special    
celebrations or awards so we can    

recognize you and your family in our 
newsletter. 

Special Notes-Financial Obligations:     

Please note Section 9.6 of our Bylaws regarding Financial Obligations:  All monthly financial obligations 
are due upon receipt.  A late fee will be assessed on all past due accounts in an amount determined by the Board.  
Monthly financial obligations not paid within forty-five (45) days of the date on the billing statement shall be        
considered delinquent.  Any member that is delinquent shall automatically be suspended from using all services of 
the Club until all delinquent financial obligations are paid in full.  Dues and other recurring charges will continue to 
be billed to suspended members.  Members who continue to be ninety (90) or more days delinquent may have their 
membership terminated and referred to an outside service for legal collection at the member’s expense.  At the   
discretion of the Board, if a member is suspended two (2) or more times in any twelve month period, special billing 
arrangement may be made for such Member including, but not limited to, monthly automatic payments.  

Club News 
Meet Allen Cates!  Allen grew up in England, AR and started at an early age driving 

trucks, tractors and combines.  At 15, he moved to Cabot and started work on framing 

houses.  He has been remolding homes and businesses for the past 17 years and loves 

what he does!  In his spare time, he enjoys cooking and grilling.  He is also quite the    

drummer, playing for 27 years.  He enjoys rocking out with Peter & Chef Levi and        

eventually would like to start a band and play on   

Dickson Street.  He has been with his girlfriend for 12 

years and they have two dogs, Xander, a jack russell &     

Salem, a 120lb lab!  He likes to stay busy doing side 

jobs and building things when he is not working here.  

Allen loves being a part of the FCC team and being 

around all the great members.  He looks forward to 

what is to come at FCC!  Thanks Allen for all you do! 



Chef’s Cravings:    

By now you might have heard that we did our first Chef’s Table last weekend.  My staff and I had a blast 
cooking for the Bearden’s!  For the first course, we served a shrimp bisque with crispy edamame and the 
second course, a pistachio crusted yellowfin tuna with sweet wasabi and a salad with a lemon garlic oil 
dressing. The third course we offered, was grilled lamb chops, with a mint and pepper gnocchi, grilled    
Arkansas tomatoes, and a caramelized lemon.  Last, but definitely not least, was the reese’s crème brule 
with nutella mousse and a berry puree.  This was a fun experience and we are looking forward to the next 
one.  Call the office for more information on setting up your table. 

We also have a new menu starting this weekend.  For the lunch, I’ve only changed a few items. We added 
the black bean burger so everyone can enjoy it inside and out, as its already on the pool menu.  Another 
new item will be introducing is the FCCristo.  It is our little twist on a monte cristo.  I have tested it as a 
special and it was flying out of the kitchen with positive feedback, so now it can be enjoyed anytime.  And 
last for lunch is the salmon burger.  We will patty these in house and serve on a brioche bun with tartar 
sauce and bib lettuce.  

For dinner we have also made a few minor changes. One being the change from the ribeye to our New 
York strip, which will be marinated in balsamic and garlic, served with a garlic and herb cheese.  My      
favorite of the new items will be the double cut pork chop.  This item will take a little longer to make, but is 
well worth it!  It is brined in sweet tea, served blackened with pickled apples.  Since beginning the           
occasional homemade pasta specials, we have decided to add the manicotti as a regular item.  This will 
be stuffed with ricotta and basil and served with creamy marinara.  Our last new dinner item will be the 
ginger chicken with cashews, served in its own broth.  Enjoy!  

                
   - Chef Levi Zindl 

 

F&B News  

Chef’s Table 



Peter’s Ponderings:      

  You’ll be pleased and proud to know how well FCC was represented during the    
Stacy Lewis tournament. The well-manicured course, the professionalism of golf           
management and staff, the daily breakfast and lunch service, the outstanding food each 
day, the administrative staff who helped keep the team advised, and the many volunteers 
who sacrificed their time; I believe one would be hard pressed to find another club in the   
area that could’ve done a better job. 

Speaking of being pleased, so far/so good at the pool.  As one member put it, “the 
vibe is so much nicer this year”.  We’ve had many compliments on the staff and some     
minor but effective changes. Some items of focus this summer are: complimentary bottled 
water, the elimination of the soft drink machine which greatly reduces the amount of lids, 
straws and cups that littered the pool area last year, new bamboo food containers that help 
keep the flies away, a reduced amount of flies due to the diligence of pool supervisors     
ensuring that everything is clean and trash securely disposed, and a pool that is well 
cleaned and treated with the proper chemicals daily.  

When a club is firing on all cylinders like we are lately, one only needs to look at what 
fuels our success; a supportive club President and Board, Committees that are active and 
involved, an experienced and imaginative GM, and members that use their club regularly. 
So as the summer days and nights grow warmer, rest assured that your haven at    
Fayetteville Country Club will soothe your soul with refreshing pool waters, cold beer, good 
friends, and great food. See you at the club. 
                                                                          - Peter Donovan, Clubhouse Manager 

F&B News  
Savannah is off to the land down under!  I’m sure most 
of you have met Savannah serving up drinks, taking your    
order or working on your banquet event.  Well now she is 
headed to Australia to study abroad.  She has been a loyal 
employee here at FCC for the past 4 months and is    
headed to the University of Newcastle to study for her fall 
semester.  She will be getting a international business    
minor.  She plans 
to return to the 
club after her     
adventures!  
Please wish her 
well next time you 
see her.  Best of 
luck Savannah! 



Notes from the Pro:  The month of June has been a very busy month.  Activities included the 13
th
 

Annual Steven W. Arnold Memorial Member Guest which was a huge success.  Our golf course looked 

amazing and all the100 players had a great time.  On the heels of this event was the Stacy Lewis AJGA 

All Star Golf Tournament.  The field included 50 of the best Junior Golfers from around the world to   

showcase their talents.  We received praises for all areas of the event.  All left feeling they had a great  

experience.  We are also in the middle of our first wave of the FCC Junior Golf Camp with 58 Juniors   

participating ranging in age 4-14.  Fun will be had by all!  The second camp will be July 10
th
–14

th
.  Sign 

ups are in the golf shop.  We hosted an outside event from Tyson Foods on the 15
th
 with 72 players and 

again, nothing but praises!  The Parent Child Event was shortened by rain but still Dads, Sons and 

Daughters enjoyed the event.  

The Chic Pic was another great 

event, having 16 couples play!  

It has been a busy month for 

June with more to come!                                                                                                   

-Bill Agler, Head Golf Pro  

Golf & Greens News  

 Chic Pic Results: 

First Place - Holland Weaver & Bobby Allen 

Second Place - Sandra Kuntz & Stan        
Salmonson 

Third Place - Kathy Moss & Dan Bekebrede 

Fourth Place - Holly Helder & Tom Dykman 

Most Accurate Drive, Women - Mary Iglinsky 

Most Accurate Drive, Men - Stan Salmonson 

Closest to the Pin, Women - Pat Cooper 

Closest to the Pin, Men - Tom Dykman 

Member Guest Results: 

CHAMPIONSHIP FLIGHT 

1
ST

 CRAIG MC COLLOUGH ALEX NEAL 

2
ND

 MICHAEL BAKER  JOHN DAVID PITTS 

3
RD

 JOHN DAVIDSON  LYNDY LINDSEY 

FIRST FLIGHT 

1
ST

 BRYAN COOPER  MARK GILBERT 

2
ND

 JASON DAUGHERTY  MARK PHILLIPS 

3
RD

 KEITH WESTMORELAND DAVID TOVAR 

 TIM STIDHAM   STEVE STIDHAM 

SECOND FLIGHT 

1
ST

 MATT BRITT   BRIAN TAYLOR 

2
ND

 JASON CARTER  JOHN CARTER 

3
RD

 ROBERT BRIDEWELL  JOHN CURLETT 

THIRD FLIGHT 

1
ST

 TIM COTTON   KEVIN KESTNER 

2
ND

 KIRK WALDA `  DAVID MEEK 

3
RD

 CHRIS ELMORE  ANDY HAGUE 

FOURTH FLIGHT 

1
ST

 RANDY BREECE  JEFF PRIDE 

2
ND

 MICHAEL BRISIEL `JUSTIN JORGENSON 

3
RD

 JASON GILBERT  PETE SIEREN 

 JUNIOR LOPEZ  JOHN PAYNE 

FIFTH FLIGHT 

1
ST

 PATRICK HARRIS SPENCER SUTHERLAND 

2
ND

 GRUB CHRISTIE  JIMMY RAGLAND 

3
RD

 DICK ARNOLD   CRAIG ARNOLD 



Important Golf Dates: 
 

July 1st-2nd:  Men’s Match Play, Tee Times, Course Opens at 2:00pm 

July 4th:  Final Round Men’s Match Play, Tee Times.  Course Opens After.  Range    
Closes at 4:00pm for Fireworks. 

July 10th-14th:  Jr. Golf Camp 

July 15th:  FCCGA Saturday Event, Tee Times 8:00am-12:00pm.  2 Person Alternate 
Shot Handicap. 

July 19th:  WGA Flag Day, Tee Times AM.  1st Tee opens at 10:30am. 

July 27th:  4 Ball Practice Round, Tee Times All Day. 

July 28th-30th:  4 Ball, Tee Times Every Day.  Course Closed, Opens Sunday at 5:00pm. 

Greens & Grounds News:  It has been a great start to the summer for the golf course.  Mild           

temperatures and plenty of rainfall have made for optimal growing conditions for turf. Hopefully this trend 
will continue for the entire season. More than likely though, heat and humidity is on its way. To combat this, 
we will be putting out our fans and will be venting greens as the tournament schedule allows. In the off   
season, we were able to acquire some more large greens fans like the one on number 13. The Board of  
Directors and Finance Committee have recently approved financing for the work to provide the transformers 
and wiring to run these heavy duty fans. Considering they move four times as much air as the old fans, this 
should greatly benefit our putting surfaces. Many thanks to the club for its support of this project. 
 

The recent AJGA Stacy Lewis Invitational was an exciting event for our staff. It was great to see the best 
young players in the country playing our venue. It seemed our course held its own 
and provided a good test to players we will no doubt be watching on TV in the 
coming years. Thank you to all the volunteers who helped make the tournament a 
great success. 
 

I also want to offer a big ‘Thank You!’ to Clyde Iglinsky for his work rebuilding all 
the broken tee caddies on the tee boxes.  Clyde is always the first to volunteer 
when help is needed and he stepped up in a big way again.  All 72 tee caddies 
needed work and he built new ones to replace them. It was a tremendous        
contribution of time, effort and resources. Thank you again, Clyde. You’re the 
best! 
 

Know that the Golf Course Maintenance staff is doing everything we can to      
provide the best playing conditions possible on a daily 
basis, but we need your help. Please repair your ball 
marks on greens. Rake the area you disturbed in the 
bunker. Fill your divots. And please obey cart traffic 
rules. This includes no driving on par 3’s, near tee 
boxes and especially near greens. Thank you for your 
continued support and we will see you on the course!    
 

- Brandon Nichols, Course Superintendent  

Golf & Greens News 



4 Ball Invitational 

12th Annual 4 Ball Invitational:      

July 27th-30th, 2017 

Event Schedule 
Thursday Evening 

7:00pm-8:00pm Light Hors d’oeuvres & Drinks 
8:00pm Stag Night & Calcutta 

Friday 
6:45am-9:00am Breakfast/Morning Tee Times 
11:00am-1:00pm Lunch/Afternoon Tee Times 

7:00pm Dinner for Players & Guests 
9:30pm Live Entertainment & Open Bar 

Saturday 

6:45am-9:00am Breakfast/Morning Tee Times 
11:00am-1:00pm Lunch/Afternoon Tee Times 

Sunday 

6:45am-9:00am Breakfast/Morning Tee Times 
11:00am-1:00pm Lunch/Afternoon Tee Times 

 

Friday and Saturday will be match play, and Sunday will be stroke play. Each flight will have it’s 
bracket drawn out of a hat as soon as the flight is auctioned in the Calcutta. After Saturdays 
matches, there will be four categories of teams. Winner-Winner, Winner-Loser, Loser-Winner, 
and Loser-Loser. The Loser-Loser teams will not play on Sunday. They are still welcome to watch 
and drink beverages! The other three groups will be playing stroke play on Sunday. Winner-
Winner group will take the best two scores of the four teams for 1st and 2nd place in each 
flight. The remaining ten teams (two other W-W, four W-L, and four L-W) will play for 3rd and 
4th depending on their lowest score. Prizes are gift certificates in the pro shop, and we           
encourage you to spend these upon departure. 

1st Place - $500 per team / 2nd Place - $300 per team / 3rd Place - $100 per team /                   
4th Place - $50 per team 

There will be a closest to the pin on #9 each day:                                                                                  
Friday: New driver / Saturday: Laser range finder 

 

Please see attached entry form in this email to sign up and for more information. 



Call 479.443.3131or email kdeans@fayettevillecc.com to sign up for events. 

Special Events  

Happy Hours 
Tuesday-Friday 
4:00pm-6:00pm 
Drink Specials & 

one of Chef’s 
Apps! 



 
Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    

 

 
 

 

1  

 Men’s Match 

Play Course 

Open at 1pm 

2 

Men’s Match 

Play Course 

Open at 1pm 

3 

Club 
Open 

4 Yoga 9-10a    

Men’s Match 

Play Course 

Open After                

4th of July 

5             

Yoga 9-10a 

 
 

6 
 

Scotch  
Foresome 

 
 

7 

First Fridays 

8 

 

9 

 

10 

Club Closed 

11 

Yoga 9-10a 

12 
 

Yoga 9-10a 

 
 

13 

Scotch  
Foresome 

14 15 

FCCGA 

Saturday 
Event Full 
Handicap 

16 

 

17 

Club Closed 

 

18 

 Yoga 9-10a 

19 

Yoga 9-10a    

WGA Flag 

Day 

20 

Scotch  

Foresome 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

30    4 Ball Tee 

Times All Day 

24 

Club Closed 

31 

25      

 Yoga 9-10a 

 

26 

Yoga 9-10a 

27 

4 Ball  

Practice 

& Calcutta 

28 

4 Ball Tee 
Times All 

Day 

29 

4 Ball Tee 
Times All 

Day 

Fayetteville Country Club 
 

3335 S. Country Club Drive 

Fayetteville, AR 72701 

Fayettevillecc.com 

Follow us on Facebook & Instagram:  Search Fayetteville Country Club 

Accounting:  479.443.4144 / Dining & To Go:  479.443.3535 

Events & Membership:  479.443.3131 / Pro Shop:  479.442.5112 

Junior Golf Camp 

July 2017 

4th of July:  12:00PM Pool Games / 4:00PM Range  

Closes for Fireworks / 4:00PM Golf Cart Parade / 5:00PM 

Bar, Dinner Buffet, Activities / 9:00PM Dark Fireworks 


